
Stretton Drive Reserve Minor Upgrade  
Community Feedback 

Between the 17th October and the 28th of October 2022 Melton City Council shared with the local 
community of Stretton Drive Reserve, Brookfield a proposed landscape plan to upgrade the existing park. 

Feedback was collected via an online survey, a hard copy flyer, and email. Below is a summary of the 
feedback that was collected.  

This feedback helps Council to understand what is important to the community and why, as well as identify 
any other opportunities for improvements. The feedback is reviewed and will be used to update the park 
design.  

Project Scope 
The project scope includes the installation of additional play equipment, improvements to associated 
amenities and the inclusion of additional understorey planting and trees for shade. 

Feedback summary 
Community feedback indicated support for the inclusion of informal sport activities, improvement to picnic 
facilities, and improvement to the kick-about surface. 

Council acknowledges that a half basketball court is not supported by the community within this space. This 
item was removed from the scope and replaced with a multi-use goal. 

Requests for a dog off-lead area were not supported due to the reserve size and adjacent land uses. Public 
toilet requests are only supported at district and regional scale parks. 

 

Project Proposal Feedback 
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What is the most important to you in this reserve?
Ranking | Skipped: 2 | Answered: 16 (88.9%)

Traditional playground equipment (swings, slides, etc.) Nature play elements (logs, rocks, etc.)

Informal sport activities (half court, fun goals) Picnic facilities (BBQ, Picnic tables, shelter)

Improved grass kick-about surface More trees and garden beds

Retention of playground fencing
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Other suggestions & feedback from the community  
 


